
NEWSLETTER 
Wednesday 31 July,  2025 

 Term 3, Week 3 
 

Contact Information: 
Tina Mclean - Principal      principal@coleystreet.school.nz 

    Office - Ph 06 3638117       office@coleystreet.school.nz 

    Website: www.coleystreet.school.nz 

Term Dates: 
Term 1: Monday 3 Feb - Friday 11 April  

                 Term 2: Monday 28 April  - Friday 27 June 
       Term 3: Monday 14 July - Friday 19 September  

              Term 4: Monday 6 October -  TBC 

              Important Dates: 
● Monday 28 July - Powhiri 10am 
● Wednesday 6 August - Nominations close for BOT elections 
● Monday 11 August - TEACHER ONLY DAY, school closed. 
● Friday 5 September - School Cross Country 
● Friday 12 September - Interschool Cross Country 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

From the Principal’s Desk 

Dear Families,  
 
Thank you everyone who came to our Parent Teacher  Interviews last week.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact us if you were not able to make it and would still like to see your child’s teacher.  
Just a reminder that on Monday 11 August there will be no school. We are  joining with other  schools in 
the Horowhenua  to learn how to  deliver the new Maths Curriculum.  
 
It was a real honour to be welcomed officially as Principal at our Powhiri on Monday, along with Mr Cullen 
Erika and our new students.  Watching the enthusiastic faces of our students as they  sang waiata moved 
not only myself but our visitors.   We can be very proud of our children.  They have responded well to the 
expertise tutoring of our beautiful kaiawhina Whaea Samantha.   The interest in kaupapa Maori over the 
past 2 years has seen a growth of over 120 students now wanting to perform in our Kapa haka groups.  This 
is exciting when you think about offering as many varied  opportunities for children to succeed as we can. 
 
Thank you to the BOT, staff,  and students who have supported me in my new role and help to make the 
transition seamless.  I look forward to serving my Coley Street School Community  in the best way I can.   
 
Kind regards 
Whaea Tina 

Welcome to … 

A  warm welcome to our new student and his family: 
Room 5 -   Kaiza Tassell   
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School Absences 
Please phone through by 9am daily 

Absence line (06) 363 8117 
Email - office@coleystreet.school.nz 

Website -  www.coleystreet.school.nz 

           
Positive Behaviour 4 Learning Focus of the Week  

 

PB4L Focus of the Week … 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

● Making our new students welcome 
 

● Enjoying being back with our classmates 
 

● Including everyone in our games and activities 

 

 Student of the Week :  

 

● Room 1:  Lauren for fantastic reading progress, Taha 
Hinenngaro 

● Room 2:  Clyde Brown for being a supportive and caring 
member of the class, Taha Whanau. 

● Room 3: .Lexus for being an all round awesome Coley Kid. 
● Room 4:  Beau Simpson for being an expert and supporting 

his classmates, Taha Hinengaro. 
● Room 5:   Miley, Te taha Whanau for being a good friend and 

showing kindness  
● Room 6:. Cashian Harris-Wade, Taha Whanau for keeping our 

kura nice and clean and picking up rubbish in his playtime 
● Room 7:  Ceffie for using Taha Hinegaro and listening to instructions and making good 

choices. 
● Senior Hub:  Hemi Grey:  for showing Taha Whanau in maths and being an amazing leader 

and so helpful.  
Boston Heather : For displaying Taha Hinengaro in maths and working hard in this area.   

● Art:  Lexus - For producing a thoughtful piece of art using her Taha Wairua 

                    
 

 
Maddison and Harper performing at 

the school assembly 
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Writing ‘buddies’  - Seniors working 

with Room 1 

 

 

 

 

 

School Notices 

 

❖  SIGNING IN AND OUT OF SCHOOL 
If your child needs to leave during the school day for any reason they must be signed 
out at the office by a parent or caregiver.  
Please do not just arrive at the classroom or playground to collect them.  For safety 
reasons we need to know what children are on site at all times. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


